
	
 
 

Seeking Support for Bodhi Tree Forest Monastery 
 
 
Dear Dharma Friends, 
 
We all can empathise with the stress and disruption that the current 
coronavirus pandemic is causing. It’s affecting our health as well as 
financially, thus testing our resilience. It will relieve the mental stress if we 
take refuge in our Dharma practice and relate with compassion to the distress 
and turbulence this pandemic is having on people worldwide.    
 
Here at Bodhi Tree, we’ve had to cancel the 3rd April Mindfulness Meditation 
Workshop and the Easter Vipassana Retreat with over 30 participants. But we 
will resume the retreats and the teachings as soon as the crisis passes.  
 
Like us, many Not-For-Profit, Charities are financially stressed. We are down 
to our last operating costs as our bank balance is now down to a small buffer 
with only operating expenses for the next three months or so. 
 
So I’m seeking your support to help us maintain the monastery’s activities. 
Bodhi Tree will continue with its Rainforest and Koala Habitat Restoration and 
offer its services on a donation basis into the future with I hope your support. 
 
If you wish to make a regular donation perhaps monthly it will help to maintain 
the running cost of Bodhi Tree Forest Monastery or a one-off donation, either 
online or as a bank transfer. 
 
Online: https://bodhitreemonastery.org/make-a-donation/  
Bank Account: Buddha Dharma Education Association Inc. 
BSB Number (082-707) Account Number (49127-3678) 
 
Yours’ in Buddha Dharma, 
 

 
 
Ven. Pannyavaro (Pannya) Founder & Resident Monk 
78 Bentley Road, Tullera via Lismore NSW 2480 Australia 
Email: venpannyavaro@buddhanet.net Phone: (602) 6628 2426 
 
 


